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Atchison Neighborhood Hit With Another Burglary
( KAIR )-It’s yet another burglary in the area of 10th and Division Street in Atchison—the

third one reported in the same neighborhood in less than a month.

Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson says this time the victim was home at the time of the

incident.
(Play audio)

Wilson says the suspect broke a window to gain access into the residence. He says unlike the
last two burglaries reported in that area—both of which involved the theft of thousands of

dollars in electronic equipment—no property was taken during this burglary.

The incident remains under investigation.



